
Cosponsored by Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon and the City of Portland, 
we extend an invitation to all faith-based organizations in the City of 
Portland with interest in developing affordable housing on their property. 

The evening will include a panel discussion and a Q & A session with 
various experts in affordable housing—lenders, developers and city 
officials. A resource fair will follow the panel discussion and will allow an 
opportunity for networking and more information around this topic. Light 
snacks will be provided.

You are welcome to share this invitation with other faith-based 
organizations in Portland that may also be interested.

Where
Grace Memorial Episcopal Church (Parish Hall)

 1535 NE 17th Avenue, Portland, Ore.

When
Thursday, November 15, 2018 — 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.

RSVP 
RSVP to ksharinghousen@emoregon.org or 

call Krystal at EMO at (503) 221-1054, ext. 201.

Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon
 emoregon.org

Affordable Housing:
Faith Forum & Resource Fair


